I, Susan Mark Young, a registered voter in Douglas County (1480 Byron Creek Rd Winston, 97496)
support option A, as it keeps most of western Douglas County in the I5 corridor in the same district. |
would hope to keep Peter Defazio as my representative in Congress, as his views align with my own. The
large Eastern OR district seems appropriate as it will represent the rural, republican constituency.
Coastal regions also seem reasonably organized. Therefore, Option A is my preference.

Thank You for your service.



